My name is Steve Montavon. | have been visiting ORO spending time with my parents who
were “snowbirds” here for over 24 years. My wife (Vicky Montavon) and | are retired Law
Enforcement and currently full time residents and have been owners at ORO for 4 and a half
years.

My Passion has always been serving for others and the community. | joined the U.S. Army in
May of 1989 where | fought in the Gulf War -Desert Shield/Desert Storm. | decided to leave the
Army in May of 1993 with an Honorable discharge as a Gulf War Veteran. After the Army |
chose to attend college and received an associate’s degree in Law Enforcement. On July 17th
2000 | was hired on by the Kane County Sheriff’s Office where | worked in the Corrections
division as an Officer. Throughout my career | was a Field Training Officer, Corrections
Response Team member and eventually was promoted to Sergeant. | retired October 2020
after 20 years of service to help take care of my ailing mother.

| believe | would be a perfect candidate to run for the ORO Board of Directors and let me
explain why......

My 3 top goals are always to be Firm, Fair and consistent!

| understand that we as owners in our community are constantly questioning how things are
being dealt with, what the rules are, who's breaking the rules, the list goes onand on. lam a
FIRM believer in listening to the owners questions and concerns, being FAIR by addressing
those issues and finding conclusions that will assist in results for everyone involved and always
being CONSISTENT in following up on the issues instead of leaving someone without answers
and wondering if | was even listening to their concerns. There is no “I” in team and | believe if
we all come together and work as a team we can come to conclusions that work for everyone
to keep our community safe, enjoyable and an overall great place to be.

Thank you all for your support,

S/
/

e 7
/7 /
i 7S
. e

7
‘ g . --\ 7 «"
) /

Steve Montavon

Lot 533






